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             30th June 2023 
Dear Parent, 
 

It is lovely to have Mrs. Mullen back from maternity leave. She will be resuming her role as Special Educational 
Needs and/or Disabilities Coordinator (SENDCo).  
 

Last week’s Art Exhibition event, arranged by the Trustees, was a great success! Thank you to everyone who 
joined us and celebrated the talent that oozes from our children! The prosecco was also a huge hit! At Messy 
Church, Mrs. Carty taught us all about the parable: ‘David and Goliath’. You are never too small to make a 
difference! 
2engage visited Year 5 and Year 6 and performed ‘The Snap Trap’ which was an interactive theatre show to 
help children recognise the risks associated with online activity and the use of social media. It was an excellent, 
informative show, which reiterated the need to stay safe when using ‘smart technology’. Representatives from 
Year 5 took part in an Eco Champions Workshop, where they talked about how to ensure our P.E. curriculum 
events and clubs are as environmentally friendly as possible. 
 

    
 
 We     

2023 - 2024 

Mrs. Harvey and Mrs. Sconce will be teaching in Reception. 
 

Mrs. Mullen (who will be working four days) will be teaching Year 1 with the support of Mrs. 
Harries. Mrs. Williams will be teaching on Wednesday mornings and all day on a Thursday.  
 

Mrs. Cawley will be the Year 2 teacher. 
 

Mrs. Bracewell will be the Year 3 teacher and Mrs. Lowman will be teaching all day on a Friday. 
 

Miss Doak will be the Year 4 teacher. 
 

Mr. Hilsden will be the Year 5 teacher. 

 

Mr. May will be the Year 6 teacher. 

 

 

Why not follow us on Facebook to see what Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School get up to 

on a typical school day? 
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In preparation for the next phase of the new roof, scaffolding will start going up this weekend. Staff will be 

present at the start and end of the day on Monday to ensure everything runs smoothly. I will continue to keep 

you updated. Many thanks in advance for your patience and support. 

If anyone has any free time to help weed the garden, paint furniture in Reception Class or lend a hand in any 

way they can – your help would be very much appreciated. Please contact Mrs. Lloyd in the school office or pop 

in before or after school. 

Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website. 
 

Save the Date:   

Wednesday 5th and Friday 
7th July – Industrial Strike 
Action 

School wil be open as usual! 

Saturday 8th July 
1pm – 4:30pm 

Guilden Sutton Summer Fete. 

Friday 14th July Reports out! 
If you would like a paper copy of your child/children’s report, 
please contact the school office so they are printed out ready to go 
out on the day. 

Friday 22nd September Welcome BBQ 5pm – 7pm. 
 

PLEASE continue to ensure your child’s water bottle is filled with fresh water, that sun cream is applied, 
jumpers/cardigans are clearly labelled and hats and sunglasses are worn. Children can also wear sandals if they 
wish.  
 

Our average school attendance is 96.06% (our highest yet!!!) so thank you to everyone for making this a 

priority! 

Absence requests will be authorised only if the circumstances are deemed exceptional. 

The safety of our children is of the utmost importance – please ensure you phone, email or send a School 
Spider message to Mrs. Lloyd or Mrs. Taylor in the office to report an absence and/or changes to pick up 
arrangements.  
 

If you would like to see anything in particular in my weekly newsletters, please feel free to email me your 
suggestions. 
 

Have a great weekend, 
 

Theresa Rainford 
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